

21 August 2018

RE: Submission of GNSO Council Review of the Panama City GAC Communiqué

Heather Forrest, GNSO Chair Donna Austion, GNSO Council Vice-Chair Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice-Chair

Dear Ms. Forrest, Ms. Austin and Mr. Dammak:

Thank you for your letter of 27 July 2018 regarding the GNSO Council's review of the Panama City GAC Communiqué.

This letter serves as formal notice for posting on the ICANN Correspondence page: https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence.

The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort in providing the Council's review and for your valuable input. Thank you for your participation in the multistakeholder model.

Sincerely,

Cherine Chalaby

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors